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Kindie Buddy Santa Breakfast

On Friday, December 7th, the kindergarten students
gathered at the Morven campus to join their Grade 12
buddies for a pancake breakfast! Santa (aka Dave Speirs)
made an appearance, as did opera singer and Collingwood
alumnus, Andrew Stewart '90, who entertained the
children with a wonderful performance of "You're a Mean
One, Mr. Grinch".

Happy Holidays

Wishing you well this
holiday season and all
the best in the New
Year!

Pictured above, Santa
Speirs with alum
Andrew Stewart '9o
and son, Griffin, at the
annual Grad/Kindie

. . . Buddy Breakfast with
Above, Christopher Hill ‘07 with Jaedon Chase '19 St

in 2006. Kindie Lucas Li with his buddy Jaedon in 2018.

Cheryl Chase, mom to Jaedon Chase ’19, brought in a
photo of Jaedon with his Grade 12 buddy, Christopher Hill
’07, from Christmas 2006. What a delight it was to see
Jaedon at the Santa Breakfast with his kindie buddy, Lucas
Li from KS!

Class Reunions

It’s the perfect time to
start organizing your
class reunion. If you
graduated in 19809,
1994, 1999 or 2009 and

Boston Chapter Event

Earlier this month, a group of Collingwood faculty and

staff attended a professional development event at Harvard
University. We thought it would be a great opportunity for

them to meet up with some Collingwood alumni who are

living and studying in the Boston area. Eva Cai and Samir

are interested in
gathering classmates
together to celebrate,
please contact our
Alumni Relations

Coordinator,[Jancld

Damji were not able to attend the Chapter Event but met Note that the Class of
up with James Ravensbergen for lunch. 1989 will be the first at
Collingwood to

celebrate 30 years!

Save the Date!

Our 2019 Spring Fair is
on Saturday, April 27.
We are hoping to
involve more alumni in
this event. If you would
like to volunteer either
as a convenor or
helping out with a stall,
email[T20e0d.

Keep a lookout for

an invitation to the
next Cav's Business
Lunch happening in the
spring of 2019.

From left to right: Christine Yang ‘06, Kristine Falck ’16,
Shawna Wiese, Dr. Beverley Von Zielonka, Natalie
Cressey 18, Caitlin Gordon 18, Morgan McLaughlin,
James Ravensbergen and Katherine Chin.

Calling All Alumni

We are always excited
to hear about news from
our alumni for
Alumnotes. Please send
us your news,
preferably with a
picture, so that we can
share it with other
Collingwood alums.

Email Jfanelq

Winter Party

A beautiful venue, delicious food, wonderful conversation...
everyone had a great time at the Winter Party held at The

Parq Hotel in the Victor Lounge last Thursday night. It was m
a great kick-off to the holiday season where we caught up

and mingled with alumni, alumni parents and some

current and past faculty and staff. View photos from the
event
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